
Friday, October 19th 
7 – 9 pm 

Evans Hall, Yale School of Management 
165 Whitney Ave. New Haven 

Join us for the High School round in 
our 6th Annual Spelling Bee! 

We have a round dedicated to 
high school students. 

As in the adult rounds, teams of 
three work together to spell the 

words, write them on a 
whiteboard, and hold them up for 

the judges. 

The winning team from the High School round receives a 
special trophy and competes in the final round with the 

winners of the adult rounds to win the Bee trophy! 

• All high school teams are
sponsored by their schools or
local businesses.

• Costumes are encouraged!

For more information contact Fiona at 
spellingbee@newhavenreads.org 
or visit www.newhavenreads.org 
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